
 

 

 

 

 

No.L031/2017 

  

     
 October 9, 2017 
 

 

Subject: The Company’s Additional Holiday for the Year 2017 

 

To:  President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Reference: Letter of the Company No. L018/2017 dated April 21, 2017 and 

  Letter of the Company No. L041/2016 dated December 13, 2016 

 
With reference to the above mentioned letters, Laguna Resort & Hotels Public Company Limited 

(“the Company”) would like to announce an additional holiday for the year 2017 as follows: 

 
  Thursday, October 26, 2017 The royal cremation ceremonies for His Majesty the late 

King Bhumibol Adulyadej 

   

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

 
       Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                                                                              (Ms. Nanchalee Kecharananta)   

                            Company Secretary 


